
 

                                                                                                
 

20 – 22 October 
Halloween Regatta 
Portorož – Slovenia 

 

22 – 24 September 
10. Meeting dell' Adriatico 

Trieste – Italy 
 

30 September – 1 October 
Barcolana Young 

Trieste – Italy 

 

 

Dear all, 

 

TPK Sirena is cordially inviting all clubs to participate in the Optimist class Adriatic sailing event that will be held from 

the 22nd to the 24th September 2023. 

This year's sailing event is also a costituent part of the Adriatic Golden Series for the Optimist class. This unique series 

has linked three clubs: Jadralni klub Pirat Portorož, our club TPK Sirena and the club Società Velica Barcola Grignano 

(SVBG). 

The first regatta in the series was held in Easter in Portorož. The second regatta in this series, our Adriatic meeting, 

will be organised by our club, whereas the third, the Barcolana Young regatta, will be organised a week later by Società 

Velica Barcola Grignano (SVBG). The last regatta of the series will be the Halloween Regatta, which will be held in 

Portorož. 

This year's Adriatic meeting is also going to be the 10th consecutive edition and thus represents an important goal for 

our club. 

We would also like to remind all clubs that during the sailing event all sailing boats can be left on our premises. 

All are warmly invited to attend! 

 

TPK CNT SIRENA 

 

Trieste, 1st August 2023 

           
       

 

 


